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September 29, 1982

Diane Curran, Esquire
Harmon & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W.
Suite 506 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO F01A-82-427

Dear Ms. Curran:

This is in response to your letter dated September 10, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act,' a copy of all
CRAC and CRAC 2 Analyses relating to the Shoreham Nuclear Plant and the
Clinch River Breeder Reactor.

No CRAC analyses have been performed for the Shoreham Nuclear Plant.

The CRAC analyses have been performed for the Clinch River Breeder
Reactor Plant. This information was previously furnished to you in
response to FOIA-82-344 from Ellyn Weiss of your law firm.

If you are unable to locate those documents in-house, please visit the
NRC Public Document Room (PDR),1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC and
request F0IA Folder 82-344.

This completes action on your request.

| Sincerely,
,
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J. M. Felton, Director,

| Division of Rules and Records
! Office of Administration
l
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